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ICI Comment Letter on Proposed
Changes to NAIC Financial Analysis
Handbook

The Investment Company Institute submitted a letter to express its concern with the
National Association of Insurance Commissioners’ decision to include references to certain
investment companies in the recent Financial Analysis Handbook Exposure Draft of the
Financial Analysis Solvency Tools Working Group.

Read more in the comment letter.
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